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Global Governance Policy Ad Hoc 
Subcommittee 
California Public Employees’ Retirement System  

 

Meeting Summary  September 17, 2015 
 
The Global Governance Policy Ad Hoc Subcommittee met on September 15, 2015. 
 
The Subcommittee discussed and approved: 

 Staff’s recommendations for the first phase of structural changes to the Global 

Governance Policy 

 
The Subcommittee received a presentation on:  

 The Global Governance Principles alignment with the Program core issues 
 

Highlights of what to expect at the next Global Governance Policy Ad Hoc 
Subcommittee meeting: 
 

 The second reading of the Global Governance Principles alignment with the 

Program core issues 

 
The next meeting of the Global Governance Policy Ad Hoc Subcommittee will be in 
October 2015 in Sacramento, California. 


